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Kia Ora Parents, Caregivers, and Ward School Whānau,

I hope you all had a good Easter break and are now looking forward to the Autumn holiday. Moving
into the colder mornings we continue to see quite a bit of sickness around, so please stay vigilant with
your children. If they are unwell it is best to keep them home. We wish you all a happy and safe break
and look forward to seeing you all back healthy and refreshed for Term 2

Athletics Day
A huge thank you to all those who helped make this a fantastic event. A special mention to Miss
Cochrane for all her hard work and organisation working with the team at Seddon to make this event
happen. Once again Ward School showed their fantastic TRACK values and competitive spirit with
some amazing results: Congratulations to the following students who placed in the top three of their
respective age groups when results were collated across all individual events.

Year 1 Girls: 1 st - Kowhai Moore, 3 rd – Phoebe Lloyd
Year 2 Boys: 1 st – Isaiah Lambert, 2 nd – Jonty Murray
Year 2 Girls: 3 rd – Molly Millton
Year 3 Boys: 2 nd= Orlo MacFarlane
Year 3 Girls: 3 rd = Phillipa Cranswick
Year 4 Boys: 2 nd = Mason Lloyd, 3 rd = Ted Millton
Year 4 Girls: 1 st – Harriet Lunn, 3 rd = Margot Murray
Year 7 Boys: 3 rd – Kaipara Moore
Year 8 Girls: 2 nd – Leah Lloyd

Reef Assembly
Reef class will host a final assembly for the Term on Friday afternoon. Please note we will start at a
slightly earlier time of 2:00pm. This will be a chance to say fare well to Mr Dalziel who leaves us on
Friday to take up the Principal position at Canvastown school after 6 years of dedicated service.

Parent Interviews
Thank you to those parents who have taken the time to come in for parent interviews. I know some
missed Miss Cochrane’s interviews yesterday as she was away sick please feel free to connect with
Miss Cochrane and rebook a time early in Term 2

Reef Parent Meeting
Thank you to those parents who attended the Meeting on Monday night. I will send a summary to all
Reef Parents in a separate note tonight. At this stage, we have not been able to fill the teaching
position in Reef Class and we are still considering several possibilities on the best way to cover this for
Term 2

Swim Meet
Congratulations to students Eloise Loe and Tia Hickman who took part in the South
Island swimming championships this past weekend. The girls did a fantastic job with
both recording Personal Bests in their chosen events! Well done girls!



Just for Laughs! (aka Mr Sangsters Dad Joke of the week!)

How do you get a squirrel to like you?

Act like a nut!

Ngā mihi nui,
Aaron Sangster - Principal/Tumuaki

Leading Our Learning - Whai Akoranga

Important Term 1 Dates

Date Event

Apr 12 Reef Assembly - End of Term

April 29 Start of Term 1 - Senior Tech










